
Dear Rockford Families,

We will be starting our basketball unit, students have the opportunity to participate in a

“Shoot-a-thon” during PE class benefitting the Haiti Foundation Against Poverty (HFAP).

Participants will get pledges from family and friends, the pledge sheet (also attached) will

go home with them the week of December 2nd when they have PE class. Please return the

pledge sheet to school the week of December 9th. The Shoot-a-thon will also be the week

of December 9th during your child’s PE class. During the actual “Shoot-a-thon”,

participants will have ONE MINUTE to make as many baskets as possible (basket

height/ball type to be determined by age/grade). At the end of that minute, participants

will document the number of baskets made on their pledge sheets. They will bring their

pledge sheets back home and seek payment from those that pledged their support and

return to school no later than Friday, December 20th . Participants that raise the most

money at each grade level will receive a Hoops for Haiti t-shirt. The highest fundraiser at

each school will have a goat named after him/her and donated on his/her behalf to a family

in Haiti. Thanks so much for your support! Aside from Roguewoods fundraiser there will

also be a lot of fun events on Friday, January 10 th during the Girls and Boys Varsity

basketball game.



Rockford Basketball “Shoot-a-thon” Pledge Sheet

Student: ____________________________ Teacher: ____________

Shoot-a-thon Date: __________________ Baskets Made: _______

Name of

Sponsor

Flat

Donation

Pledge/

Basket

Total

Collected

Ex. John Smith ~~ $1.00

1

2

3

4

5

6

Please return all donations in an envelope

Checks can be made out to the Haiti Foundation Against Poverty (HFAP)

Donations Due By: Friday December 20th


